


REPORT

The Department of Business Administration marked the spirit of Onam by sharing joy and festivities 
with the inmates of Mayo Home. Five students from the 3rd year visited Mayo Home as part of the 
department’s community outreach initiative. The students donated three vacuum flasks to the 
inmates, which were purchased with the funds raised through the “Miss a Meal” program.




